MINUTES OF THE ELECTIONS CANVASSING MEETING OF THE CITY OF TARRANT, ALABAMA

HELD ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 1, 2020

The City Council of the City of Tarrant, Alabama met on the 1st day of September,

2020 at noon at Tarrant City Hall council chambers to canvass the August 25th municipal elections

results.

The following officials were present:

Loxcil B. Tuck Mayor

Catherine "Cathy" Anderson Councilor

John T. "Tommy" Bryant Councilor Deborah "Debbie" Matthews Councilor

Tuck convened the meeting by asking City Clerk Dan Weinrib whether there were any

provisional ballots to add to the count. Weinrib told the council that the Board of Registrars

indicated that the vote(s) from a District 2 citizen should get added to the tally. He handed an

envelope to Mayor Tuck then proceeded to open the provisional ballot box, then that voter's ballot

envelope. He then announced that the Council should add one vote to Ms. Threadford's and Mr.

Newton's totals.

Tuck noted that, then reviewed the calculated & recalculated totals. Anderson, Matthews

and Bryant did the same.

Bryant introduced the following resolution:

RESOLUTION NO. 8698

CERTIFYING RESULTS FROM THE CANVASS OF THE MUNICIPAL

ELECTION HELD TUESDAY, AUGUST 25, 2020

Bryant moved and Anderson seconded the motion to approve the resolution. Upon roll call, the

vote was as follows:

AYE: Anderson, Bryant, Fields, Horton, Matthews & Tuck

NAY: NONE

Mayor Tuck thanked the Council and the public for letting her serve as their mayor for the

last 16 years.

Bryant moved and Anderson seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. The vote was unanimous. Meeting ended at approximately 12:15 pm.

READ AND APPROVED THIS THE 9TH DAY OF SEPTEMBER, 2020

APPROVED:

Loxcil B. Tuck, Mayor

ATTEST:

Dan Weinrib, City Clerk